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FROM THE PRESIDENT’S PEN 
“There is no I in TEAM and that’s what makes this club so wonderful.” 

 
Hi everyone!  We've been busy the past few weeks and 
there's more to come.  Evesham Harvest Fest was a huge suc-
cess even though 7 of us headed to Princeton that after-
noon.  Thanks to Sandy Meltz for coordinating everything and 
making sure we had enough ladies to manage the booth.  It 
was a beautiful day and lots of people lined Main Street. 
  
As you know we received the "Light of Hope" award during 
the Catholic Charities Guardian Angel Dinner Dance on Sept. 
24. Dinner was delicious, there were lots of raffle baskets, the 
band was loud, and the company at our table was wonderful.  A fun evening was had by all. 
Please check out the award during our October General Meeting on Monday, Oct. 24. 
  
Did everyone have fun at Bingo on Sunday, Oct. 2?  I sure did!!  Lots of planning went into 
the event.  I heard many compliments from people who attended that the raffle baskets 
were awesome, the lunch was good, and the event was superior and well-run.  Great job to 
everyone who helped make it a success.  THANK YOU!!! 
  
Next up is Book Club on Oct. 18.  We're reading The Clockmaker's Daughter by Kate Mor-
ton.  The group will meet at Genni Fardella's house at 6:30 PM to discuss the book, turn in 
their copy of the book, and receive the next book which will be Jane Austen Double Feature. 
  
Remember Boscov's Friends Helping Friends event is October 19.  Happy shopping! 
  
We still are looking for someone to fill the 2nd VP position.  If interested, please contact An-
drea Hearing or me.  Until then, Andrea and I will be splitting the 2nd VP duties (page 2). 
  
Our October 24 General Meeting will also be our Open 
House.  Come early (6:30 PM) and welcome our guests and 
mingle with others.  Feel free to invite your friends and neigh-
bors to the Open House.  Refreshments will be provided by 
the Membership Committee.  We will have a guest speaker 
that evening so the meeting will start promptly at 7 PM.  I 
hope to see everyone at the Gibson House that evening.   
 
Linda  
linda@marltonwomansclub.com  
(609) 636-9797 cell/text 
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PATCHWORK   
 

“Love, Loyalty, Friendship: The Bonds of 

Volunteerism” 

Shirley Holly, NJSFWC President 

Sunday Worship 

 

8:00 am (Fellowship Hall) 
8:30 am (Sanctuary)               

11:00 am (Sanctuary) 
11:00 am New Creation 

(Commons) 

 

Sunday School for all ages 

9:30 am 

9:30 am 

 

“The Patchwork” is published 

monthly by the Marlton Wom-

an’s Club.  Deadline: the first of 

the month. For questions please 

contact: 

 

Editor Jan Martin 

fromjan2@gmail.com 

Club Meetings 
We meet on the fourth 

Monday of the month 

August-May (no meeting 

in December).  

 

Time 

6:30 pm Gather 

7:00 pm: General Meeting  

 

Place  

The Gibson House 

535 E. Main Street 

Marlton, New Jersey 

 

NEXT MEETING 

Monday, October 24 

7:00 p.m. 

Gibson House 

MARLTON  

WOMAN’S CLUB 
P.O. Box 84 

Marlton, NJ 08053 
 

President: Linda Magee 
Linda@marltonwomansclub.com 

(609) 636-9797 cell 
 

 

 

 

General Meeting 

Monday, October 24 
 

Gibson House  

7:00 p.m. Meeting 

(gather 6:30 p.m., bring 

own beverages or snacks) 

mailto:linda@marltonwomansclub.com
http://www.marltonwomansclub.com
mailto:fromjan2@gmail.com
mailto:LisaLevin445@gmail.com
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 Corresponding Secretary 

Our Marlton Woman’s Club received a letter from 
the Evesham Township Public Library thanking us 
for our recent end of the year $275 donation and 
sponsorship of the “Magic of Sharks” program 
held on July 20th.  A Thank You note was also re-
ceived from Wiley Food Pantry for our donation of 
school supplies for their families in need.    
 
Our club sent letters of thanks to several business-
es and individuals who contributed donated items 
for our Bingo Basket Auction. These include a Gift 
card from Hands Down by Rebecca nail salon, Dan-
ielle Hilgetag, who donated Mary Kay beauty 
products and Sally Jacomino, who crafted another 
beautiful and wonderfully whimsical fall decora-
tive wreath.   

A letter of Thanks was also sent to Dana Wilson, 
who owns “Yes She Can” Lingerie store in Marmo-
ra, NJ. She very generously donated over 70 bras 
to our club which will be sent to the Free the Girls 
campaign that our club supports. 
 
Contact: Donna Gatti  
609-828-6505 cell/text ~ zeets1@comcast.net 
  

 

Second Vice President 
  
Our position of 2nd VP remains open. The Sec-
ond Vice President would step in for the First 
Vice President in her absence or at her request, 
and serves as the coordinator for club com-
mittees.  Help is available. 
 
Nominations and a special election will be held 
to fill the position.  Are you interested? We’re 
here to help. Please contact Andrea Hearing at 
andrea@marltonwomansclub.com or Linda 
Magee at Linda@marltonwomansclub.com. Until 
then, Andrea and Linda will be splitting these 
officer’s duties. 
 
Contact: Open 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

First Vice President 
  
It was great to see everyone during our September 
meeting last month. Isn’t our program year off to a 
fantastic start?   
 
You may have noticed that some of us now have a 
"yourname@marltonwomansclub.com" email ad-
dress.  We are offering this to those who would like 
one. Certainly not required, but if you'd like one, 
just ask me. Many of us find it helps to keep our 
MWC email separate.  
 
We have found that it is better if we do a short 
zoom or in-person meeting  (with laptops) to get 
you all set up. As a bonus, you will have access to 
documents such as calendar, member list, meeting 
minutes, bylaws, etc. if you'd like access to them. 
 
Interested?  Just let me know I'll show you how. 

Email me at andrea@marltonwomansclub.com. 

Contact: Andrea Hearing  
andrea@marltonwomansclub.com 
(609) 304-6521 cell 

 
 
 

mailto:zeets1@comcast.net
mailto:andrea@marltonwomansclub.com
mailto:linda@marltonwomansclub.com
http://marltonwomansclub.com/
mailto:andrea@marltonwomansclub.com
mailto:arleenp11@verizon.net
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Special State Project 2022-2024: 

The Emmanuel Cancer Foundation 
 

Emmanuel Cancer Foundation is requesting gift 
cards to Aldi, ShopRite or Walmart. These can be 
brought to the October 24th meeting to give to our 
speaker.  
 
They are also looking for recipes that are simple 
and use non-perishable foods to provide to their 
families. If you have one, please give to Michele.  
 
In February look for information for a yoga-wine-
chocolate fundraiser and a 5K walk/run on the first 
Saturday in April at Riverwinds. ECF may also be 
looking for volunteers for their annual ECF golf 
outing in the spring.   
 
Contact: Michele Fleming-Waters 
ewaters13@verizon.net  ~  (609) 707-1257 
www.emmanuelcancer.org. 

Federation Secretary 
  
We have several NJSFWC events coming up this 
fall.  Learn more at www.njsfwc.org.  
 
 NJSFWC State Fall Conference will be held 

on Monday, October 24th at Battleground 
Country Club in Manalapan.  

 
 NJSFWC Middle Atlantic Region Annual Con-

ference will be held October 6-9 in Albany, 
New York. On our website find the invitation, 
agenda, meal selections with costs and 
raffles information. Visit www.njsfwc.org.  

 

 Federation Holiday Open House at head-
quarters Wednesday, Nov. 30th from 10-12 
noon or 1-3 pm. RSVP by Nov. 18. 

 
 Save the date: 2023 annual NJSFWC Conven-

tion will be held at the Hard Rock hotel in 
Atlantic City May 1-3, 2023. Details soon. 

 
Contact: Lisa Levin 
lisalevin445@gmail.com  
(856) 577-6936 cell 

 

 

 

Remember to use Amazon Smile when ordering 
from Amazon and select “Marlton Woman’s Club” 
for a donation to the club. It’s an easy way to di-
rect some funding to ourselves. Just visit smile. 
Amazon.com. Every time! 
 
The Finance Committee will be resuming the 
efforts to research electronic payment options. 
 
We have paid our NJSFWC bill for dues as well as 
the 1894 Society membership dues. 
 
Contact: Barbara Greco (note new email) 
Barbara@marltonwomansclub.com 
(917) 225-3324 cell 
 

Treasurer 
 

Currently we have the following balances: 
 General Operating Account = $9,232.16 
 Bingo Account = $9,780.10 
 

I created a new reimbursement form that some 
of you might have seen, as I am including a copy 
of the form with any reimbursements that are 
mailed out.  Right now, it is being used mainly for 
our own recordkeeping.  If you receive a form 
please review it for accuracy (Committee/event).  
The Finance Committee will be using these forms 
to doublecheck committee expenses to help cre-
ate the budget for the next fiscal year so proper 
accounting is necessary.  

mailto:ewaters13@verizon.net
https://www.emmanuelcancer.org/
http://www.njsfwc.org
https://img1.wsimg.com/blobby/go/d87ca7d9-a7dd-472e-8ebe-93b8c4560dcc/downloads/Aug_MAR%20Oct%202022.pdf?ver=1661030212426
https://img1.wsimg.com/blobby/go/d87ca7d9-a7dd-472e-8ebe-93b8c4560dcc/downloads/Aug_MAR%20Oct%202022.pdf?ver=1661030212426
http://www.njsfwc.org
mailto:lisalevin445@gmail.com
smile.amazon.com
smile.amazon.com
mailto:barbara@marltonwomansclub.com
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Go Shopping October 19 
THANK YOU to all who sold $5 shopping coupons at 
Boscov’s last month. We raised approximately $850 
for Emmanuel Cancer Foundation. 
 
Remember to use 
your coupons at the 
shopping day on 
Wednesday, October 
19th — the 26th an-
niversary of Boscov’s 
popular Friends Help-
ing Friends sale 
event, fun and fundraising to benefit area non-
profit organizations. The event annually raises over 
$1 million for local non-profit organizations. 
 

Sweet Success at Harvest Fest 
Well done, ladies! We sold $657 in chocolate bars at 
Evesham Harvest Fest on September 24th to donate 
to Veterans Haven organization for transitional hous-
ing. Members handed out flyers about our October 
Open House, reminders about mammograms, and 
pulled lollipops. Sandy has a few bars left and will 
bring them to the October meeting! $2 each 

 

B-I-N-G-O! 

Fall Bingo & Basket Fundraiser 
Sunday, October 2, 2022 

Indian Spring Country Club 
  

 Donations collected for Providence House and 
Covenant House  

 178 tickets sold 
 Overall net proceeds of $7,251.05 
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Trunk or Treat 

It’s back! Trunk or Treat is on Friday, October 
21st from 6-8 pm at Savich Field.  We need to 
arrive at 5:00 pm in order to set up.  
 
We are wearing Wonder Woman costumes. If 
anyone wants to donate candy or decorations, 
I can pick them up.  Just text me at 609-923-
6207. Thank you so much. 

 
Contact: Kathleen Somers  ~  (609) 923-6207 
k1221s@comcast.net  
 

 

 

 

 

Scentsy Fundraiser 
The Fundraising Committee is again 
planning the popular Scentsy Fund-
raiser for the fall.  We have held this 
fundraiser for the past two years and 
it has been very successful.  
 
The Fundraising Committee is looking 
for someone who would be willing to 
plan this event with the Scentsy rep 
Enid, including placing the orders and distributing 
them upon arrival. Pretty simple.  
 
Please let Sandy Meltz or Linda Magee know if you 
can help out this year. You don't have to be a 
member of the Fundraising Committee to do this.   
 

 
 

Operation Holiday Stocking 
At the September 19th General Meeting, club 
members returned their filled-to-the-brim Holiday 
Stockings. Thank you! Think of the women and 
men serving in our military that will be so happy to 
receive these!   
 
As of October 11, we are missing 4 stockings that 
were taken to be filled.  If anyone still has a stock-
ing, please contact Donna Gatti (856-596-
6799) and let her know.  Drop off to her house (7 
Sunnyside Court, Marlton) must be made BEFORE 
Oct. 17 in time to be delivered to headquarters.    
 
For more than a decade NJSFWC clubs across New 
Jersey have prepared and sent holiday stockings 
for troops serving our nation overseas. 
 

mailto:k1221s@comcast.net
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Recycling 
We will be checking on locations to donate your 
Halloween pumpkins and real Christmas trees 
after the season, so that animals may enjoy 
them. Mount Laurel Animal Hospital (pumpkins) 
and BnT goat farm (pumpkins, Christmas greens) 
have both taken them in the past.  
  

Health and Wellness                              

MWC’s walking club is growing! We welcome mem-
bers who want to join us on Tuesday and Friday 
mornings (contact Sue Gaskill for more info) and on 
Wednesday evenings (reach out to Linda Magee for 
more info). As we all know, regular exercise is good 
for our heart, our appearance, and our brains! 
 
By popular demand, our new Sunday walking club 
will kick off on Sunday, October 16th. We will meet 
at Laurel Acres Park, near the pavilion, at 8 am. If 
you’re interested in joining us, please contact Sue 
and I’ll add you to the text thread. Or just show up! 
 
It’s not too late to register for the October 22nd Au-
tism Speaks Walk. Use the link below to join 
Team PSEG, captained by Arleen Prusienski: 
 
https://www.autismspeaks.org/events/south-jersey-
walk-3 
 
So far, Arleen, Sue Gaskill and Jan Martin will be 
walking. Anyone can volunteer or walk or donate. 
Link to Team PSEG is below. Volunteers are needed 
to help with registration, hand out T-shirts, water 
stations and clean up. 
 
Contact: Sue Gaskill 
Gaskill_susan@yahoo.com ~ (856) 979-8595 cell 
 
 

 Environment 

This month I’d like to tell you about composting, 
which is the process of breaking down organic ma-
terials for use as an excellent soil amendment. Ben-
eficial bacteria do their part to turn this waste into 
a form usable once again by plants. These microbes 
need air, water, food, and heat to thrive. Keeping 
these microbes “happy” will speed up the 
process.   
 
I will have a handout at the October General 
Meeting to give you more information on how you 
can eliminate materials from your garbage and use 
them to produce a rich soil product that can bene-
fit your garden. 
 
Contacts: Valerie Pelerin 
val.pelerin@gmail.com   ~  856-906-2031 cell/text 

Genni Fardella 
gfardella@aol.com   ~  856-278-4880 cell/text 

https://www.autismspeaks.org/events/south-jersey-walk-3
https://www.autismspeaks.org/events/south-jersey-walk-3
mailto:gaskill_susan@yahoo.com
mailto:val.pelerin@gmail.com
mailto:gfardella@aol.com
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  Programs  

At our October Open House we will welcome 
Mary Ann Sullivan from Emmanuel Cancer Foun-
dation as we learn more about our wonderful 
NJSFWC Special State Project.  
 
In November, our guest speaker will be Barbara 
Katz from Providence House. Barbara nominated 
our club for the Catholic Charities “Light of Hope” 
award and is always so appreciative of our efforts. 
 
Our committee’s goal is to present four speakers 
throughout the year.  

 
Contact: Lisa Levin 
lisalevin445@gmail.com  ~  (856) 577-6936 cell 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Advocates for Children  

St. Jude's Ranch for Children 
Greeting cards, except Hallmark, American 
Greeting, & Disney. Donate with or without en-
velopes, as well as the front of used cards. 
 

Ronald McDonald House 
Collecting pull tabs 
 

 P.A.L.S. (Peace A Learned Solution) 
Arts and crafts supplies, non-holiday, gen-
der neutral wrapping, wrapped snacks, 6" 
stuffed animals, 12-15" stuffed animals 
 

 Little Hands, Little Feet  
Clothes for at risk youth, sizes newborn to 16 
and NEW: books for all age children 
 
Contact: Jane Fischer 
jpef357@gmail.com  ~  (856) 397-2748 
  

 
 
  
 
 

  
 
  

Club Group Email Addresses 

Are you looking to send an email to a group in the 
Marlton Woman’s Club? It’s now simpler than ever. 
Simply address your email to the following pre-set 
distribution groups and it will easily reach those you 
intend: 
 
MWC-Board@marltonwomansclub.com 
Group email for MWC Board Members 
 
MWC-Members@marltonwomansclub.com 
Group email for all club members 
 
MWC-Chairs@marltonwomansclub.com 
Group email for Committee Chairwomen 
 
MWC-Communications@marltonwomansclub.com 
Group email for honorary guests 
 
MWC-Guests@marltonwomansclub.com 
Group email for potential members 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Be sure to use your 25% off coupon on Wednes-
day, October 19 at Boscov’s Friends Helping 
Friends Sale Day. We raised $867 with $5 coupons 
sales for our NJSFWC Special Project Emmanuel 
Cancer Federation.  THANK YOU to everyone who 
helped with this fall fundraiser. 

mailto:lisalevin445@gmail.com
mailto:jpef357@gmail.com
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GFWC Marketplace: 

GFWC Notecards 
Saying “thank you” makes a difference, and these 
GFWC notecards featuring the Federation’s logo 
on the front and mission statement on the back 
are the quintessential stationary to show your ap-
preciation to your dedicated volunteers for all 
their accomplishments. Each pack includes 10 
cards and 10 envelopes. Order yours today. Pack 
of 10 for $10. 
 

 

 Communications 

Our 2022-23 MWC Yearbook is currently in pro-
duction and is targeted for distribution at the Oc-
tober General Meeting.   
 

 
 
Contact: Jan Martin   ~  (630) 750-7622 cell 
jan@marltonwomansclub.com (note new email) 
  

    

  

  Civic Engagement and Outreach  

 

 Heifer -  Please continue to donate what you 

can, even spare change, for the Heifer Project. 

 

 Free the Girls - Donate those new and gently 

used bras and help free girls from sex traffick-

ing.  Call or text Amy or Kathleen for a pick up.  

 

 I Support the Girls - Please donate sanitary nap-
kins, you can bring them to the general meeting.  
Napkins can be found at the Dollar Store. You 
are helping women and young girls go to work 
and school.  No tampons please. 

 
Contacts:  
Amy Ettelson  ~ (610) 322-0994 
amyspapertreasures@gmail.com 
 
Kathleen Somers  ~  (609) 923-6207 
k1221s@comcast.net  

Patchwork Deadlines 
 1st of the month: articles due to Jan Martin 

at jan@marltonwomansclub.com 
 

 15th of the month: issue distributed 

https://u83566.ct.sendgrid.net/ls/click?upn=4j6CqcXZ3KtqCvic2Wh9CbqwJOQlYU-2FniQjbx73nnZt-2B0PaWju6AtiDweDoITs2VPQ-2F6WYnV0pbdye8AZz4lzN3s2lHjfVKsuRD4VY9QGsljtdRRgaE65Rr-2BDWJOaM2YcUw2_-2BS2TZNThAAhZ1EZ7BVVKRTqsWP3ZbiP-2BCUKUqciBI2Bfu87Yu897diCerqL-2BT15taW5h
mailto:jan@marltonwomansclub.com
http://www.heifer.org
http://www.freethegirls.org
http://www.isupportthegirls.org
mailto:amyspapertreasures@gmail.com
mailto:k1221s@comcast.net
mailto:jan@marltonwomansclub.com
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Membership 

• INVITE friends, colleagues and women to our 
October Open House at our General Meeting 
Monday, Oct. 24th. A number of women have 
indicate interest in the club either at Harvest 
Fest or Bingo. So let’s bring our “A game!” We 
will welcome a speaker from our Special State 
Project Emmanuel Cancer Foundation, and the 
Membership team will provide refreshments.  

 
• Please see an October 9 email from President 

Linda about the opportunity for a display to tell 
these prospective members all the great things 
our club does. For this meeting only, committee 
chairs will share 2-3 minutes about what their 
committee works with, in addition to upcoming 

event reminders. Thanks for helping make our 
Open House a success! 

 
• Please remember to introduce yourself to new 

members or prospects who are visiting, and 
make sure you’re wearing your nametag.  

   
Contact: Andrea Hearing  ~  (609) 304-6521 cell 

andrea@marltonwomansclub.com  

NEW: 5th Grade Essay Contest 

In a joint project of the Education & Libraries Com-
mittee and the Civic Engagement and Outreach Com-
mittee, we will be sponsoring our first Veterans es-
say contest to be held at Van Zant School and open 
to fifth graders. Essay judging will be October 26 at 
the Evesham Library. The contest winners will read 
their essays on Veterans Day Friday, November 11, 
at their school assembly where veterans will also be 
honored. Club members are encouraged to attend.  
 
Spelling Bee is coming in January 2023 and will re-
turn to Van Zant School.  
 
Contact: June Adair  ~ (856) 264-1808 cell 

jadair446@gmail.com 

 

Education and Libraries:                         

October Book Club 

Our book club had a lively discussion at our August 
meeting at Val’s (thank you). For October, we’re us-
ing the free Book in a Bag from the Evesham Library. 
We will be reading The Clockmakers Daughter by 
Kate Morton. We will meet on October 18 at Genni’s 
house to discuss this interesting, mysterious book. If 
you’d like to join us contact Linda to get a book!! 
 
SYNOPSIS: A rich, spellbinding new novel from the 
author of The Lake House -- the story of a love affair 
and a mysterious murder that cast their shadows 
across generations, set in England from the 1860s 
until the present day. 
 
My real name, no one remembers. The truth about 
that summer, no one else knows. In the summer of 
1862, a group of young artists led by the passionate 
and talented Edward Radcliffe descends upon Birch-
wood Manor on the banks of the Upper Thames. 
Their plan: to spend a secluded summer month in a 
haze of inspiration and creativity. But by the time 
their stay is over, one woman has been shot dead 
while another has disappeared; a priceless heirloom 
is missing; and Edward Radcliffe's life is in ruins. 
 

Contact: June Adair  ~ (856) 264-1808 cell 
jadair446@gmail.com 

mailto:andrea@marltonwomansclub.com
mailto:jadair446@gmail.com
mailto:jadair446@gmail.com
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Caught You  
At the September Gen-
eral Meeting, President 
Linda Magee (L) pre-
sented Michele Fleming
-Waters with the 
“caught making a 
difference” award for 
going above and be-
yond expectations 
when selling Boscov’s 

coupons for our Special State Project. Michele’s 
energy and people skills were infectious and result-
ed in outstanding sales for our club. Michele is our 
chair for our NJSFWC Special State Project Emman-
uel Cancer Federation (ECF). 

  Ongoing Collections  

 
 Wrapped candy for Trunk or Treat  

 Spare Change (Heifer) 

 Gently used or new bras (Free the Girls) 

 Sanitary napkins (I Support the Girls) 

 Coats and clothing (Little Hands, Little Feet) 

 Children’s books (Little Hands, Little Feet) 

 Greeting cards, new or used (St. Jude Ranch) 

 Used clean mascara wands (Environment) 

 Gently used shoes (Environment) 

 Towels and Washcloths, twin size Safe House 

bedding (Providence House) 

  

 

 
 

Lisa Levin ··························· October 9 
Lisa Goripaw ······················ October 13 
Arline Heine ······················· October 13 
Jan Martin ·························· October 19 
Meryl Schindler ················· October 21 
Donna Gatti ······················· November 13 
Barbara Greco ··················· November 22 
Mindi Carleton ··················· November 26 

 
 

Hammer and Stain Social Part 2 

Thursday, Nov. 10 at 6:30 p.m. 

Log on to hammerandstainnj.com, scroll down to 
Public Workshops Medford, and select $30 to 
purchase your ticket for $30 Thursdays.  There 
will be a variety of smaller projects to choose 
from frames and squares to seasonal options-
pumpkins, fall gnomes, mini centerpieces boxes 
etc.  Items will be laid out in open paint style so 
all can pick. Just let Sue Price know when you 
purchase your tickets so she knows who’s com-
ing. This will be our second visit to Hammer and 
Stain. Hope you can join us.           - Sue Price 
  

 Legislative and Resolutions 
 
This month, with little more than a click of a button, 
you can send letters to our senators and Representa-
tive urging passage of the Family Violence Preven-
tion and Services Act and the EARN IT Act to prevent 
online sexual exploitation of children, as well as re-
quest that they work toward ending sexual abuse on 
college campuses. 
 
Please use the link below to take five minutes to see 
if you want to add your voice to these causes that 
affect women all over the USA. 
 
https://www.votervoice.net/GFWC/home  

Contact: Sue Gaskill 
Gaskill_susan@yahoo.com ~ (856) 979-8595 cell 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

http://hammerandstainnj.com/
https://www.votervoice.net/GFWC/home
mailto:gaskill_susan@yahoo.com
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Social Committee                                          

  SAVE THE DATE 

Saturday, December 3rd 
Dickens Festival on Main Street in Medford  

Main Street will be transformed into a quaint Winter 
Wonderland, featuring holiday festivities galore with 
an old-time flair.  Details to follow as far as time and 
meeting place.  We may consider carpooling as park-
ing is limited.  Hope you can join us! 

Contact: Sue Price 
smprice05009@comcast.net ~ (856) 313-6831 cell 
 
 

It’s tea time with 
the Evesham His-
torical Society. Ac-
cording to Connie 
from the EHS, they 
can accommodate 
32 people total for 
the tea on Novem-
ber 5. I reserved a 
table for 12. So far, 
I have heard from 5 

members. If you are interested, please mail your 
checks in and let me know you did. I told Connie I 
would keep her updated with our count. P.S.  Feel 
free to wear your Fascinator/Hat to the Tea. Looking 
forward to this event.        
                                             - Sue Price 

A great big THANK YOU to all our members and Bin-
go guests for their amazing donations for Covenant 
House and Providence House!  Once again, the gen-
erosity is overwhelming and these 2 facilities are re-
ceiving an abundance of items from their wish-list of 
needs.  It is so wonderful  that each time, our guests 
continue to happily support those in need and pay 
special attention to the specific items that are re-
quested!  
 
Covenant House, a shelter for homeless teens and 
youths at risk for human trafficking, in Atlantic City 
will be holding their annual Sleep Out fundraising 
event both in person and virtually on November 11th.  
This event encourages sponsored individuals to sleep 
out in the elements for one night to bring attention 
to the plight of these imperiled young people who 
live in very dangerous situations, very often on the 
streets. Detailed information on how you can help 
will be provided at the October meeting. 

Contact: Donna Gatti  

609-828-6505 cell/text  ~ zeets1@comcast.net    

 Domestic Violence Awareness   

 

Our Marlton Woman’s Club was celebrated and 
honored by Catholic Charities Dioceses of Trenton 
at the Guardian Angel Dinner Dance gala on Sep-
tember 24th in Princeton, NJ.  We were very proud 
to receive the Burlington County Light of Hope 
award in recognition of our decades-long support 
of Providence House Domestic Violence Safe 
House and Services.  It was a wonderful evening, 
attended by 7 club members who enjoyed dinner, 
dancing and meeting new friends.  Our beautifully 
crafted “Footprints” award and programs from the 
event will be on display at our next general 
meeting. Thank you to all the members, past and 
present who have contributed generously over the 
years to this very important endeavor of respond-
ing to those in crisis and in need of hope. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

mailto:smprice0509@comcast.net
mailto:zeets1@comcast.net
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President Linda Magee 

1st Vice President Andrea Hearing 

2nd Vice President Open 

Corresponding Secr. Donna Gatti 

Recording Secretary   Debbie Price 

Treasurer Barbara Greco 

Federation Secretary  Lisa Levin 

 

October Board Meeting 
Monday, October 17 

5:30 p.m. dinner, 6:30 p.m. meeting 
Marco’s Restaurant 

 

 

2021-22 Committee Chairwomen  
 

Advocates for Children ......... Jane Fischer &  

                                                    Meryl Schindler 

Arts & Culture ....................... Mindi Carleton 

Arts Performing .................... Valerie Pelerin 

Civic Engagement ................. Amy Ettelson & 

   & Outreach                              Kathleen Somers                          

Communications................... Jan Martin 

Contact ................................. Sue Gaskill 

Domestic Violence  ............... Donna Gatti 

    Awareness  

Education & Libraries ........... June Adair 

Environment ......................... Valerie Pelerin   

                                                    & Genni Fardella 

Fundraising ........................... Sandy Meltz 

Health & Wellness ................ Sue Gaskill 

Hospitality ............................ Terry Zito 

Legislation/Resolutions ........ Sue Gaskill 

Membership ......................... Andrea Hearing &  

                                                      Mindi Carleton 

Special State Project ............. Michele Fleming-                                            

                                                    Waters 

Photography ......................... Barbara Greco 

Programs .............................. Lisa Levin 

Social .................................... Sue Price  

Sunshine ............................... Sue Price 

Women’s History .................. Sandy Ellis 

 

 

   

Who We Are 
 

GFWC Marlton Woman’s 

Club is a proud member of 

the General Federation of 

Women’s Clubs (GFWC) 

and the New Jersey State 

Federation of Women’s 

Clubs (NJSFWC). 

 

   
 

Our Mission 

 
The mission of the Marlton 

Woman’s Club is to en-

hance the quality of life 

within our respective com-

munities and state by trans-

forming public interests and 

concerns into meaningful 

projects and programs; to 

afford our members oppor-

tunities for the develop-

ment of individual skills, 

talents and abilities; and to 

serve as a volunteer re-

source in New Jersey com-

munities. 

Purpose 

 
The purpose of this club, 

which is non-political and non-

sectarian, shall be to advance 

the welfare of the Community 

and to promote the progress 

and work of the General Fed-

eration of Women's Clubs 

through the education, civic 

and charitable interests of its 

members.   

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

UPCOMING DATES 
 

October General Meeting 
Monday, October 24 

Open House 

 

November General Meeting 
Monday, November 28 

 

Meetings at 7:00 p.m.  

at Gibson House (see pg. 8) 

http://www.gfwc.org
http://www.gfwc.org
http://www.njsfwc.org

